
From: Brendon.McInness@met.police.uk  
Sent: Monday, June 10, 2024 1:34 PM 
To: f.faulkner  
Cc: Business Licence;  Legister, Linda   
Subject: RE: Merkur Slots, 67 High Street NW10 4NS PCX:000085000002895 
 
Hi Felix. 
 
Thank you for that. 
 
Please see amended representations attached to add that condition regarding the Maglock. As we 
are in agreement police are happy to withdraw representations and support your application. 
 
CC Business Licence and Linda. 
As we are in agreement with the attached. Police have withdrawn representations. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Brendon MCINNES PC 1187NW 

 
From: Felix Faulkner  
Sent: 10 June 2024 13:22 
To: McInnes Brendon - NW-CU   
Cc: business.licence; Linda.Legister 
Subject: RE: Merkur Slots, 67 High Street NW10 4NS PCX:000085000002895 
 
Hi Brendon, 
 
Thanks for this. 
 
I note your representation includes all of the conditions proposed within the application which 
my client is happy to agree to. 
 
The application does also include the following condition, which my client is happy to offer:  
 
A magnetic locking device, commonly referred to as a Maglock, will be installed and 
maintained on the main entrance/exit to the premises and will be available for use at all 
times. 
 
Thank you for cooperation. 
 
Many thanks 
Felix 

 
 

From: Brendon.McInness.    
Sent: Monday, June 10, 2024 1:00 PM 
To: Felix Faulkner   
Cc: business.licence; Linda.Legister 
Subject: Merkur Slots, 67 High Street NW10 4NS 
 
Good afternoon. 
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Please find attached police representations for the above Premises licence. 
If we are in agreement with the attached conditions then police will be in a position to withdraw 
representations and will be happy to support your application. 
 
Hope to hear from you soon. 
 
Kind regards 
 
  

 


